
OUR CHURCH CALENDAR 

SUNDAY 
9:00am Sunday School  
10:15am Morning Worship (Sanctuary or     
   Facebook Live feed) 
11:15am Children’s Library Opens    

MONDAY    
OFFICE CLOSED — Memorial Day Holiday 

TUESDAY   
9:00am-4:00pm    Office Hours   
10:00am    Women’s Bible Study — D12   
1:00-2:15pm     First Place 4 Health — D12   
  

WEDNESDAY    
9:00am-4:00pm     Office Hours   
12:00pm   Senior Adult Picnic   
7:15pm   Extended Youth Journeys — 
   Blue Room    
7:45pm   Sanctuary Choir Rehearsal 

THURSDAY    
9:00am-4:00pm    Office Hours   

FRIDAY    
9:00am-1:00pm      Office Hours   
9:00am    Gifting Ministry — D9   
6:00pm    Juniors to Galaxy Fun Park   

LAST WEEK’S CHURCH RECORD 
Sunday School ………………………………………….………………..  144 
Worship Attendance in the Sanctuary……….….…………….  248 
Worship Attendance (via Facebook views) .….…………….. 142 
Weekly Budget Requirement ………...……………….. $16,915.00 
Budget Gifts ………...…………………………………………  $18,356.93 
YTD Budget Requirements ……………………………. $ 338,300.00 
YTD Budget Gifts ………………………………………….. $ 311,780.48 
 

A NEW DAY 
Total Campaign Goal .……………………………………. $  850,000.00 
Gifts for Week 125 ……………………………………….. $      2,728.50 
Total Gifts …………………………………………………….. $  451,511.77 

 
 
 

WE REMAIN IN 
PRAYER FOR:   

 
WakeMed:   
Linda Boyer   
At Home:   
Patti Rood 

 

ZEBULON BAPTIST CHURCH, 400 N. ARENDELL AVE., P. O. Box 366, ZEBULON, NC   27597  
Telephone:  919-269-7329; Website:  myzbc.org   

OFFICE HOURS:   
Monday –Thursday — 9:00am to 4:00pm   

Friday — 9:00am to 1:00pm   

Zebulon Baptist Church 

     Zebulon, North Carolina 

Rev. Ward Page, Senior Pastor 
Rev. Shannon Speller, Minister of Children, Outreach, and Missions 

Barbara D. Glasgow, Minister of Music and Senior Adults 
Lauren Glasgow, Minister of Youth 

Vivian Adams, Organist 
Ted Rood, Assistant Accompanist   

Patti Rood, Choir Accompanist 
June Sanders, Office Administrator 

Candace Heath, Office Assistant 
Visit our website at myzbc.org   

Our Welcome 
In the name of our Lord Jesus Christ, we welcome you to a place in the  
sanctuary. May your coming and going be attended with richest blessing.   



THE CHURCH AT WORSHIP                                           MAY 26, 2024  
THE SANCTUARY                                     TEN-FIFTEEN A.M.       

TRINITY SUNDAY 

THE SERVICE OF PRAISE    
 CHIMES OF THE TRINITY   
 SCRIPTURE CALL TO WORSHIP ………………………………………………... Psalm 29  
 PRELUDE — “Nicaea” …………………………………………………………………... Dykes    

Acolytes:  Silas Crumpler and Henry Pace 
 WELCOME TO WORSHIPERS   
 *HYMN OF PRAISE ………………………………………………………………………... No. 1   

“Holy, Holy, Holy” — Heber-Dykes 
 *THE INVOCATION AND LORD’S PRAYER   
  Our Father, Who art in heaven, hallowed be Thy name!   
  Thy Kingdom come, Thy will be done, on earth as it is in heaven.   
  Give us this day, our daily bread.  And forgive us our trespasses,   
  as we forgive those who trespass against us.   
  And lead us not into temptation, but deliver us from evil;  
  for Thine is the kingdom, and the power, and the glory forever.  
  Amen.   
 *CHORUS OF PRAISE — “Glorify Thy Name”    
  Father, we love You, we worship and adore You,   
  glorify Thy name in all the earth.  Glorify Thy name,   
  glorify Thy name, glorify Thy name in all the earth.   
 THE CHILDREN’S SERMON 

 

THE SERVICE OF PRAYER AND GIVING   
  RESPONSIVE LITANY ……………………………………………………………………. No. 11   

God the Trinity:  Mystery of Three-in-One   
  *OFFERTORY HYMN ……………………………………………………………………. No. 12     

“God, Our Father, We Adore Thee” — Frazer-Loizeaux-Zudel   
  *OFFERTORY SENTENCES    
   Spirit of the living God, You offer us rich blessings and a church family to 
   guide our way.  We are Your children, eager to show You our gratitude 
   and our love.  May this offering be a sign of our commitment to live as 
   brothers and sisters of Christ.  Bless our gifts this day, O God, that others 
   may be blessed by them.    
  OFFERTORY — “Spirit of God, Descend Upon My Heart” …..…… arr. Larson     
  
    

MEMBERS TO REMEMBER:   
At Home:   Verla Lewis  

The Lodge at Wake Forest:   Evelyn Allen 
Remember these persons this week with 
your prayers, cards, contacts, or visits! 

OUTREACH TEAM members greeting after worship is Katie Henry and Henry Pace. 
DEACONS welcoming visitors and members this morning are Tyler Hester and 
Michelle Krohn. 
PRAYER TEAM member dedicated to prayer for our ZBC worship service, our 
Zebulon community, our world, and many shared prayer concerns is Jane Mitchell.   
USHERS for this morning are Joe Bone, Grayson Cannady, Tyler Hopkins, Adam  
Howell, Chris Perry, and Doug Perry. 
NURSERY VOLUNTEERS are Marion Horton, Lewis Lytch, Liz Lytch, Erin Smith, and 
Susan Richert.   

PASSPORT KIDS NEWS    
If your child is registered to go to Passport Kids this summer, please pay special 

attention to this article!   
          There is a change of date for the parents meeting:  We will now meet on  
Sunday, June 2 at 5:00 p.m. in the Blue Room.  It is very important that you and 
your camper be at this meeting.     

  
 
 
 
 
 
 

JUNIORS TO GALAXY FUN PARK   
          Juniors will have a fun night at Galaxy Fun Park on Friday, May 31.  We will 
leave ZBC at 6:00 p.m. and return at 9:30 p.m.  Parents, please go to 
www.galaxyfunpark.com to see pricing and to sign the waiver form.  If you have any 
questions, please see Ms. Shannon.  

http://www.galaxyfunpark.com


SPIRITUAL FORMATION MINISTRY 
TUESDAY MORNING WOMEN’S BIBLE STUDY — We welcome all ladies to join us for 
Bible Study on Tuesday mornings at 10:00 a.m. in D12.  We will be using Bible  
studies in the Nurturing Faith magazine (available outside the Church Office on the 
literature rack).  All weekly Bible studies are dated using the Sunday date, and each 
week we will be discussing the study dated the Sunday prior to our Tuesday meeting 
date.  Remaining studies for May are as follows:   

May 28 — Roman 8:12-17 — In the Flesh, of the Spirit 
We hope you will join us as your schedule allows for a time of Bible study, discus-
sion, and fellowship. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

SENIOR ADULT PICNIC   
            All Senior Adults are invited to a picnic at the church on Wednesday, May 29, 
at 12:00 noon.  Our picnic lunch will be fried chicken, sandwiches, chips, brownies, 
cookies, and tea.  The cost is $3 per person.  We will eat in front of Building D (in the 
shade near the bell).  Please sign up by TODAY, Sunday, May 26, so Barbara will 
know how much to fix for lunch!    

   *PRESENTATION OF OFFERINGS — “Glorify Thy Name”  
  Jesus, we love You, we worship and adore You,   
  glorify Thy name in all the earth.  Glorify Thy name,   
  glorify Thy name, glorify Thy name in all the earth.    
   ANTHEM — “For God So Loved the World” ……………………………… Martin 

The Sanctuary Choir    
 

THE SERVICE OF PROCLAMATION AND RESPONSE 
 SERMON — When the Wind Blows ..………………………….....  Rev. Ward Page         

John 3:1-17 
(Page 75 of the New Testament in the Pew Bibles)      

 INVITATION TO DISCIPLESHIP   
 *HYMN OF COMMITMENT ……………………………………………………….. No. 377      

“There Is a Redeemer” — Green 

 PRESENTATION OF NEW MEMBERS    
 OPPORTUNITIES OF THE WEEK   
 *BENEDICTION   
 *CHORAL BENEDICTION — “Glorify Thy Name”    
  Spirit, we love You, we worship and adore You,   
  glorify Thy name in all the earth.  Glorify Thy name,   
  glorify Thy name, glorify Thy name in all the earth.    
   *POSTLUDE — “Standing on the Promises” …………………………………. arr. Hayes 

 

*The Congregation is invited to stand as they are able. 
CCL #1437762                                                SL #20535958   



 

CHURCH CONFERENCE DECISIONS   
          Thank you to everyone who attended our most recent Church Conference. We 
heard some good reports and made several decisions, including:   

• Positive quarterly financial reports for the church Unified Budget and  
 Capital Campaign.  

• An update was given by the group of Administrative Deacons who are  
 exploring alternative deposit accounts for a portion of ZBC funds in order 
 to earn a greater return on these funds.  Their recommendation will be 
 brought to the August conference.   
•  Jack Glasgow will be given “Pastor Emeritus” status for his faithful and 
 long-standing Senior Pastor position with our church.  Jack will be 
 acknowledged with this honor in conjunction with our Homecoming that 
 has been planned for Sunday, November 17, 2024.  
•  An update was given by our Personnel Chair on the good progress that is 
 being made to hire an Associate Pastor.   
•  Approval for a group to move forward with creating a Church Pictorial 
 Directory.  The plan is to begin scheduling portraits this fall.    

• Approval of the members who will serve on the 2025 Budget  
 Committee.  Their work will begin in July.   
•  Approval to ordain Barbara Glasgow.  More information to come.   

• Reminder of ZBC’s upcoming Mission Trip to Mayfield, Kentucky on  
 September 21-28, 2024 to work with the Fuller Center for Housing and 
 Together for Hope.  It is not too late to sign up to go with us!   

          If you were not able to attend, please feel free to pick up a copy of the  
materials in the church office. You can contact any Executive Committee member 
with questions. Our next church conference will be Sunday, August 18, 2024 at 6:30 
p.m. in the fellowship hall.     

COLLEGE GRADUATES   
          If you have graduated from a college, university, or graduate program this 
year, we would love to recognize your hard work and dedication.  Please let the 
church office know by Sunday, June 2.  We will honor graduates on Sunday, June 9, 
Senior Sunday.   

YOUTH NEWS   
YOUTH JOURNEYS — This Wednesday, May 29, we will honor our seniors during our 
Journeys time.  Come from 7:15 to 8:45 p.m. to the Blue Room for a time of blessing, 
fellowship, refreshments, and the annual senior video!  It will be a great evening!   
SENIOR SUNDAY — Senior Sunday is just around the corner on Sunday, June 9.  If 
you are a senior, please be  sure to RSVP to this special worship service by this 
Wednesday, May 29.   
VBS HELPERS NEEDED — Vacation Bible School is June 24-28, and we need youth 
helpers that week to help it move smoothly.  If you are interested, sign up ASAP at 
bit.ly/zbcysignup.  All youth VBS helpers are invited to go out to lunch on Thursday, 
June 27, to Kanki.   

VBS 2024   
June 24-28, 2024   

          Zebulon Baptist Church is excited to welcome your children 
back this summer for Vacation Bible School.  This summer we 
plan to have one session on June 24-28, 2024 from 9:00 a.m. to 
12:00 noon for rising Kindergarteners to rising Eighth graders.   
          Each day, campers will see  Counselor Sam, a new camp 
counselor, face new challenges.  With the help of Lu the Light-
ning Bug and the Camp Counselor Guidebook, Counselor Sam 
and our campers explore timeless Bible stories from both the Old 

and New Testament.  These Bible stories will show how to put trust in God in the face of 
one’s own fears and how to do great things in God’s name.  Campers will participate in music, 
arts, recreation, snacks, activities, and Bible lessons to teach us to trust in God to go with us, 
lead the way, to share wisdom, to give peace, and to spark joy.   
          On Thursday evening, please plan to join us for a hotdog dinner at 6:00 p.m. in the Fel-
lowship Hall.  After eating and fellowshipping, we will gather in the Sanctuary so that the 
children can share and show all that they have learned during the week.   

          Registration is now open until June 21, 2024 on the church website 
(www.myzbc.org/ministries/vbs/).  Please make sure to register your children during this 
time. Please mark your calendars for Sunday, June 2, 2024 (in the Blue Room) for craft day.  
Craft day will commence right after worship with pizza for all volunteers and last for as long 
as needed.  Please bring all ideas!   
          If you have any questions, please contact Elizabeth Robertson at  
erobertson6207@aol.com or Shannon Speller at Shannon.speller@myzbc.org,  

“Whenever I’m afraid, I put my trust in you.” (Psalm 56:3) 

bit.ly/zbcysignup
http://www.myzbc/ministries/vbs/
mailto:erobertson6207@aol.com
mailto:Shannon.speller@myzbc.org

